

September 19th, 2024

Dear Colleague,

The GOP Doctors Caucus would like to invite you to participate in a member education session focused on health care messaging best practices to prepare you for public appearances and constituent meetings ahead of the October recess.

As Members of Congress, when it comes to health policy, we should focus on the value of a healthy human life and what keeping Americans healthy means for our constituents and communities. House Republicans have worked to move policies in the 118th Congress that would make it easier for Americans to understand, access, and pay for preventative health care screenings and services; cut red tape to allow rural hospitals and independent physicians to stay open so they can serve patients; and, focus on fully enforcing existing transparency rules – putting the patient in the driver's seat of their health care decisions.

We ask that you join us for this session to learn more about how we can speak about our health care priorities in a way that puts patients first.

Date/Time: Tuesday, September 24th, 10:00AM-11:00AM

Location: HC-5

RSVP Information: Marie.Policastro@mail.house.gov

Sincerely,

Brad R. Wenstrup, D.P.M.

Box R. Wen

Michael C. Burgess, M.D.

hotel Obsegos

Gregory Murphy, M.D.

egy I hupfor